
 

 
ALABAMA STATE-WIDE P.E.O. DAY OF SERVICE 

 
Be sure to post the event and date in your yearbook 
and start making plans to participate on Saturday, 

October 25 th in a community service project! 
 

P.E.O.s all over the state of Alabama sharing P.E.O. 
with those in need. Individual chapters, several 
chapters combining efforts, chapters working 

through their area reciprocity! Get the word out on 
social media, local newspapers, local TV spots, etc. 

Be sure to wear your P.E.O. shirt! SO MANY 
OPPORTUNITIES! Don’t forget to post your photos 

on social media and on our Alabama website. 
Imagine an article in The P.E.O. Record! Look for 

additional details this summer! 


